
II 

U PER S o Ni'N'EIi.. ...... q,'S:E 
>.'.--. 

- 

01 OC ES.Ea\f"'.Bj~'QtlKLY N 

January 3, 1984 

Rev'. Romano J. Ferraro 
C/o 
E Ne" I Y< ~36 

Dear Father Ferraro: 

After much prayer and very serious and lengthy delib- eration ou the part of Bishop Mugave:ro and the members of "the Assignment Board it is not Possible to honor your re- quest for reassignment in the Dioc~se of BrOOklyn. 
For your oVtn personal well beìng and for the good of the diocese it would be much better and more prudent fOr you to seek an assignment in another diocese where you would have the opportunity to begin anew. 

'If I can be of assistance to you in establishing contacts with other dioceses, please do not hesitate to calIon me. 

Since~ely in Christ, 
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Rev. Msgr. Douglas L.Bròwn 
Secretary for Personnel 
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